
A 03 FEB - 09 FEB 

NEW WEEKEND LINE TECHS 

REMINDERS FOR THE UPCOMING WEEK 

THE HOLD SHORT

We've got some exciting news for our weekend warriors! As Andrew and Derek
transition into their new roles as Certified Flight Instructors (CFIs), we're thrilled to
introduce two new members joining Shon on our weekend ramp rotation: Michael
Bowling and Andy Glenn.
You'll soon see them sporting their distinctive red shirts, ready to lend a hand, guide you
in safely, and even offer a friendly reminder if a door happens to be left open during
aircraft movement, or if doors are slammed :) 
Whether you're a seasoned pilot or just getting started, our team is dedicated to making
your weekend flying experience as smooth and enjoyable as possible. So, don't hesitate
to say hello when you see them around. They're here to ensure your time in the sky is
nothing short of fantastic!
Happy flying!

Exciting Announcement! 
Get ready to elevate your aviation skills with our upcoming in-house, lecture-based Instrument Ground School
classes, led by the phenomenal CFI/CFII, Bob Bennett! 
Here are the details:
• Dates: March 4th - April 10th (6 weeks) 
• Time: Every Monday and Wednesday night, 6pm-9pm 
• Cost: $500 (includes books) 
• Location: Atlantic Aviation 
• Requirements: Basic Foreflight subscription for electronic charts
Space is limited, so don't delay! Reach out ASAP to the GBA office (775-856-3655,
goflying@greatbasinaviation.com) to secure your spot as enrollment is on a first-come, first-served basis. 
Active participation, attendance, and diligent studying are key to success in this class. Plus, completing the course
fulfills the requirement for eligibility to take the FAA Knowledge Exam.
Don't miss out on this opportunity to soar to new heights in your aviation journey! 
Contact GBA for more details and to reserve your spot in the Instrument class today!
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B 03 FEB - 09 FEB GBA STUDENTS TAKING FLIGHT 

Wow! What an exhilarating journey for Joe
Arango, now soaring high as a private pilot!

Amidst the unpredictable weather, Joe
seized the moment to flaunt his incredible
skills up in the skies, and boy, did he shine!

From navigating through challenges to
landing back into KRNO as a certified private
pilot, Joe's journey is nothing short of awe-

inspiring. Despite his packed schedule, Joe's
dedication shines through, especially in his

role on the night crew, where he ensures
planes are prepped and ready for action

under the moonlight. It's a testament to his
relentless work ethic and passion for aviation.

Huge congratulations, Joe! Your hard work
has truly paid off, and let's not forget to

applaud Nathan Morin, his exceptional CFI,
for guiding him along every step of this

thrilling adventure! Here's to many more
adventures and blue skies ahead!

JOE ARANGO - PRIVATE PILOT


